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I highly Oppose this bill.  This bill is far-reaching.   

I firmly stand for freedom of choice in how I will heat my home.  I have always had 

multiple sources of power incase of outages.   

The possibility of power outages is far more real than the Scare tactic of green house 

gas emissions. 

Oregon's Government seems to continue to ignore the people's voice for freedom of 

choice and independence. 


